
La Clínica has been getting MILLIONS of dollars from federal and local funding

to provide quality services throughout the pandemic. 

We, La Clínica workers have been tirelessly working all through the pandemic

to help our community & provide care for our patients. 

Instead of showing up for its workers & the community, La Clinica

administrators have been spending tens of millions on IT, management

positions, and unknown items while denying workers decent raises and doing

nothing to address the 24.9% vacancy rate and 18.6% turnover rate that

hurts community services and causes burnout among workers.

Many of us cannot afford to take 

care of ourselves and our own families

46% 71%
of our coworkers at La Clinica
make below the living wage for
single adults in Alameda County

of our coworkers make below
the living wage for families with
two children in Alameda County

Federal and
Local Funding 
for COVID
response

Federal funding to cover
loss revenue,payroll
costs, and other eligible
expenses

Temporary 
layoff
savings

La Clinica's plan to use
federal grant on IT and new
management positions

Guaranteed money for SEIU
members. 




$13.7

$30.1

$4.9

$11.6

$4.5

JOIN US SAT. OCT. 30TH
11AM-1PM 

AT FRUITVALE TRANSIT VILLAGE IN OAKLAND.

La Clínica SEIU 1021 Members are rallying together
to let our voices be heard and spread awareness to
the community.

SCAN THIS QR CODE
to sign the La Clínica de la
Raza Online Petition & show
support for our communities
essential workers!

for La Clínica workers

 HERE'S THE NUMBERS IN MILLIONS:

Management's response to their wasteful spending has been: 

“LA CLÍNICA HAS NO LONG-TERM FINANCIAL PLAN”.


